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Dear Mayor and Council,
Thank you for this opportunity to be involved in the discussion regarding 3 Dogs Brewing.

Since 3 Dogs Brewing has been installed in their current location | have not experienced any concerns
regarding their small patio. | am in the tower adjacent to them and can view their patio. | can also hear
any street noise. Never have | felt that they were not in control of their patrons or have the patrons been
out of control. | feel that it will be a welcome addition to White Rock to have the patio enlarged at their
new location. It will provide another venue where residents can go for entertainment or just to have a beer

and sandwich.

Holly Scott
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